
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Nigel Stinton

Address 82,Farmers Close,Witney,Oxfordshire

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments Dear Sirs, 
I am writing to you in support of the planning application for the new stadium for Oxford 
United which I feel would benefit not only the football club and it's supporters but the local 
community and economy as well, bringing extra revenue into nearby Kidlington and North 
Oxford businesses while creating jobs plus benefitting the local sports clubs who use 
Stratfield Brake as well as providing activities, a community hub and a useable green space. 
The position of the new stadium is ideal for public transport with the adjacent train station 
and park & ride facilities, at present OUFC play in a stadium that is very much car dependant 
to get to, so traffic would be reduced considerably with the increased public transport links.  
I believe OUFC's application is fully consistent with government and local policy on 
sustainability which can only be good surely.  I hope the planning committee will see 
favourably towards Oxford United's planning application and endorse this fantastic 
opportunity for Oxfordshire to have a first class footbal stadium to be proud of. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Nigel Stinton 
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